
From: Summer Ingram <Summer@CPCFoundation.com>
To: Kevin L. BryantKevinBryant@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 12/17/2018 11:03:10 AM
Subject: Weekly Prayer Update

Kevin --

An Arkansas school district warned teachers not to decorate their classrooms with anything 
that might make a student feel uncomfortable or not included. The CPCF and the Arkansa 
Legislative Prayer Caucus took action by sending a strong letter to the principal to 
encourage him not to limit the celebration of Christmas in schools.

Learn more about issues related to faith and freedom here. 

Blessings,

Summer

Summer Ingram
 
National Director of Prayer and Mobilization
 
Congressional Prayer Caucus Foundation
 
757.546.2190 x 303 (o)
 
619.892.0296 (c)
 
www.CPCFoundation.com

 START a 219 Prayer Group OR JOIN the CPCF Prayer Team! #CPCF 
#PrayUSA #InGodWeTrust

This communication is confidential and may be a privileged. Any unauthorized use or dissemination 
is strictly prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender immediately or 
you may call 757.546.2190.
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